September 6, 2017

Mr. Randy Barker

Purchasing Agent

Williamson County Purchasing Department
901 S. Austin Ave.

Georgetown, Texas 78626

Subject: Recommendation for FY 17 Cross Culvert Replacements — IFB #1708-183

After reviewing all of the pertinent information, it appears that DeNucci Constructors, LLC
submitted the overall lowest and best offer for the 1708-183 project bid, FY 17 Cross Culvert
Replacements.

[ recommend to the Williamson County Commissioner's Court that they award DeNucci
Constructors, LLC the contract for the FY 17 Cross Culvert Replacements project.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely, )
o

J. Terron Evertson, P.E.
County Engineer




